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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Today we just finished a one day General Class Amateur Radio license class.  We

had 14 Technician Amateurs who took the class.  Out of the 14 that took the

class 12 of them were successful in upgrading to General Class.

This coming week I will be getting all the material together to hold a Packet

Radio class this coming Saturday, May 27th.  It's been about five years since we

held the last Packet class, so we have to get everything put back together.  The

class will have eight working Packet stations connected into a classroom radio

network which just uses the audio out of the Terminal Node Controllers.  Each of

the Packet stations will have computers.  Conrad Richardson, WV8JCR, will be

putting together a terminal program that will be placed in the computers.  The

computers were donated by the Health Department, so the had to have their hard

drives removed.  Since the computers are only going to be used as terminal

devices, they don't need to be powerful computers.  I want to thank Conrad for

the help getting the class put together.

My granddaughter Kymber Wotring, KD8UQR, will be graduating from High School,

tomorrow, May 22nd.  Her mother is Cathy, KC8DJJ.  Kymber has had her license

since she was seven year old.

Not much else for this week, but the weather is looking better, so outside work

will start ramping up.

There were 37 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Michael

Talkington, N8FWD, who has been participating in the net on and off since

January 24, 1998, has completed at least 50 check-ins, and will be receiving his

certificate.  Since I lost my computer hard drive that had my net check-ins a

few years ago, Michael may have had a few more check-ins.  Tricia Vincent,

KC8VLI, needs only one more check-in to make 1000.  Pamela Hughes, KE8VCZ, needs

only one more check-in to make 50.  There was one new check-in to the net this

week, and that was Keith Richmond, W8KER, from Beaver, WV.  I want to welcome

Keith to the DAREN system, and hope he checks into the net as often as possible.
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